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Throughout my 70 yrs, I have had occasion to observe several cases where those 

with brain injury or other brain damage APPEAR to be hopeless cases, but with good 

care, have made far greater progress than we thought possible.   I strongly support 

any work that Oregon can help with in this area, to help as many of these types of 

situations as possible. 

Thanks for considering this type of effort. 


